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COMMENT PERIOD TO OPEN FOR SCHOOL OF
MINES AND ENGINEERING CHANGE OF NAME

e 24 AUGUST 2023

Montana Technological University is seeking comment from the public about changing the name of the
university’s School of Mines to the Lance College of Mines & Engineering pending Montana Board of
Regents’ approval. The university will hold a listening session with the community to receive public
comment on the renaming proposal on September 11, 2023, from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm in the Student
Union Building’s Copper Lounge. Comments can also be emailed to provost@mtech.edu before
September 20 or mailed to the following:

Provost Office

Montana Technological University

1300 West Park Street, Butte, MT 59701
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August 28, 2023

IN THIS EDITION 8/29: No Pilates

DayOne 8/30: Club Rush (10:00 am-2:00 pm, Courtyard)

Proposed Renaming 8/31: Copper Game vs Carroll (6:00 pm, Alumni Coliseum)
Listening Session 9/4: Labor Day holiday

Register for the Career Fair  yraes DayOne

Career Fair Volunteers 9/7: Advancing Tech Forum (3:00 pm, SSC)
Needed

9/11-16:
On-campus Employment

9/11: Listening Session (3:00 pm, Copper Lounge)
Upcoming Employer
Events

9/12: New Employee Reception (3:30 pm, Chancellor's
Residence)

Mantra Health Services 9/14-15:

AL SO Sl 9/14: Career Fair (8:00 am-2:30 pm, HPER)
IT Help Desk Tips 9/15: Career Fair 2nd Day interviews

Student Success
Workshops

R

PROPOSED RENAMING LISTENING SESSION

Montana Tech is seeking comment from the public about changing the name of the university’s School of Mines to the
Lance College of Mines & Engineering pending Montana Board of Regents’ approval. The university will hold a
listening session with the community to receive public comment on the renaming proposal on September 11, 2023, from
3:00 pm to 4:00 pm in the Student Union Building’s Copper Lounge. Comments can also be emailed to
provost@mtech.edu before September 20 or mailed to the following:

Montana Tech Provost Office

1300 West Park Street, Butte, MT 59701
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MONTANA TECH - Ad from 2023-08-26

LISTENING SESSION

Montana Technological University is seeking
comment from the public about changing the
name of the university's School of Mines to
the Lance College of Mines & Engineering
pending Montana Board of Regents' approval.
The university will hold a listening session with
the community to receive public comment on
the renaming proposal on September 11, 2023,
from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm in the Student Union
Building's Copper Lounge.
Comments can also be emailed to
provost@mtech.edu before September 20 or
mailed to the following:
Provost Office
Montana Technological University
1300 West Park Street, Butte, MT 59701
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